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There was snow outside and inside in January!  Art held many 

opportunities for learning. Fine motor skills were practiced. 

Reading inspired art as we drew and painted a city. Math 

combined with art as we practiced drawing squares, rectangles 

and triangles.  Social emotional skills grew as we focused, 

concentrated, shared and laughed together.   

January also brought more 

practice with scissors.  First, 

we made a fold over print and 

learned the word “symmetrical”. 

Then we cut and glued them 

with snowballs. 

On Wednesdays, we love 

singing with Ms. Emily at 

Music Together.  Rhythms 

and rhymes are fun! We 

are growing in so many 

ways! 

We practiced number 

skills by creating our own 

Number Posters.  We’re 

reading numerals and 

practicing one to one 

correspondence. 

“Building and Strengthening Relationships with Jesus and Each Other & 

Opening the Door to a Lifetime of Christian Education.” 


